## SSCC Tee Club



## 2025 GUIDELINES

- Our **first round of golf** will be **Thursday, May 1st.** The last night will be **Thursday, August 28th** (as long as daylight holds out). Closing Dinner will be Thursday, September 4<sup>th</sup> (time and place to be determined).
- We have Tee times from 4:00pm through 5:30pm each Thursday. You need to sign up on the website <u>www.ssccteeclub.com</u> between Thursday evening (after golf) and Sunday at 12:00pm <u>at the latest</u> each week for the following Thursday.
- Foursomes will then be put together based on desired time preference and will provide names to the Pro Shop on Mondays. Players can indicate preference for **early or late tee time** when signing up.
- Actual tee times will be assigned (no special requests with who you want to play with), and each
  player will receive an email from the Pro Shop stating their tee time. The SSCC Tee Club is about
  meeting and learning to play with others.
- If you have signed up and have not heard by Wednesday AM, please call the SSCC Pro Shop
  (781-749-8479) and inquire about your tee time. <u>Please do not email the Tee Club</u> as once we send to
  SSCC on Monday they are in control of the tee times.
- If you sign up and cannot make it, be sure to call SSCC Pro Shop (781-749-8479) to cancel. We will not be changing foursomes due to dropouts, so please make every effort to honor your tee time.
- Pace of play It's important to keep up with your playing partners and to keep the players behind you moving. For the SSCC Tee Club we ask that you pick up when you reach double par. Everyone is bound to have holes where you can't do everything right it happens to beginners and to many seasoned golfers. We want to keep the game moving and fun for all. No stress! We are here to enjoy the game of golf, playing with new and old friends and being out on the golf course. And most importantly we all hope to improve our game!
- Scorecards Please have one player keep score for your foursome. After your round please send a
  photo of your scorecard each week to Necia O'Neill either via text at 617-921-3706 or via email at
  neciaoneill@comcast.net. Please make sure you include first/last names and dates on the scorecard.
- **Contests** They will be held on the third Thursday of every month, with the exception of the final contest, which will be the final evening of golf for the season. Directions on how to score will be given out the evening of the contest. Please make sure you text or email your scorecards. Winners will be announced the next day via email. Prizes will be given out at the Closing Dinner in September.